
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have really enjoyed this half term. Here is an insight 
into what has been happening! 

House Point Winner 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Rose-Price 

 
 

Their reward was one of the Shine 
teams suggestions – an Autumn 

treasure hunt! 

Our Wonderful New House Sheilds 
 
 

 

       
Well done Darcie (Warneford) Aishani (Roseprice) Ruby (Pechey) and 
Riyaa (Mackay) who won our design competition. 
 
 

 

So many wonderful things happening in school 

Newsletter Autumn 2021 



Speak Out! Stay Safe!  

 

We have been thinking about 
who we can talk to if we have 
any worries. We used the 
NSPCC 'Speak out! Shout out!' 
campaign to identify our 
trusted grown-ups in school 
and at home. We also learned 
the phone number for 
Childline and explored the 
'Buddy Zone' on Childline's 
website. 

 

Our Voice Matters Writing Project –  

Year 6 

Mr Winston who is a poet has been 
working with year 6 to enable them to 
share their voice through poetry. In our 
first we created short poems using words 
from Winston Churchill's speech. In our 
second session, as a class, we worked hard 
to create a 'Blitz-style' poem.  We then sent 
the completed poem to the man who 

created the poem format; here is his response- 

'Thank you very much for sending this along to me! Please 
congratulate your students on a job well done.  

They did a very nice job with the rhythm and the pacing, and I 
particularly like the section:  

Burning our land  
Land ablaze   

Land armies strike   
Striking down   

With the transition of the noun form of "land" to the adjective form. 
Very clever! Again, please congratulate them on a job well done. You 

made my day by sending this along! - Rob Keim ' 

We've really enjoyed our time with Mr. Winston, and I am sure you 
will agree that, the poetry produced is fantastic! 

Theatre Visit 

We welcomed Skylar’s Missing Note 
into school which is an innovative 
and impactful education project 
from Leeds International Piano 
Competition and Manic Chord 

Theatre which introduces children to 
the world of music through live 

performance. Our reception and key 
stage 1 children really enjoyed it. 

Calderdale SmartMove 

One of the ways we are courageous advocates 
is that we support and share the message of 
SmartMove along with helping them with our 
actions. Dom from SmartMove visited school 
to let us know how our fundraising has helped 
them to support those in Calderdale who are 
less fortunate and he asked us to collect 
donations at harvest time. We loved his poem 
to encourage us to share a smile. We are big 
on smiling here at All Saints'. 



They also completed an active 
workshop 

 

 
Artists in the forest 

 

Year 3 have been enjoying 
forest school at Cross 

Lane wood.  

Temple Newsam 

 

Year 4 visited Temple Newsam as part of their Anglo-Saxon topic. They 
completed lots of activities; how to make their own bread and how to 
fight like an Anglo-Saxon warrior. 
"I liked it when she told us her own version of Beowulf." - Georgie 

A Discovery! 

You have have noticed that one of our very lovely kitchen staff, Mrs Tavaci, is also helping out with some of our 
gardening. She has uncovered a plaque at the front of school which her mum can remember when she attended 

All Saints’ school 80 years ago.  

We wondered if anyone else can remember this as it has been situated in several places around school? 

The verse is from a poem called Gods Garden by Dorothy Francis Gurney and written in 1913 

The kiss of the sun for pardon,  
The song of the birds for mirth,  

One is nearer God's heart in a garden 
Than anywhere else on earth. 

 

We are also hoping to plant some spring flowering bulbs at the front of 
school. Once the work is completed to prepare the planting bed we will 

ask our families and children for their help.  

Watch this space! 

 



 
Our parents said: When are the 
Christmas performances? 
 

We said: We are currently finalising our 

Christmas dates and will let you have 
these after half term. We have our 
EYFS/KS1 nativity and KS2 Christmas 
Cantata planned. 
Our choir will be singing at the Thoughtful 
Spot book shop after school on Monday 
29th November. The Thoughtful Spot will 
be offering everybody 10% off. 

 

Be the best that we can be…… Science 
 
 

Next half term we are focusing on Science and challenging both our 
teachers and children to ‘be the best that they can be’ in Science. This 
involves us all coming out of our comfort Zones to ensure our learning 

is truly amazing. 

 
We would like children to understand what Science looks like within 
the world and the professions linked to this. Should you have a job 

which links to Science or know somebody who does and who would 
be willing to Zoom in or visit school to talk about their profession, 

please contact your child’s class teacher on Seesaw. 
 

PTA Update 

PTA Disco 

The Disco was a huge success. DJ Ted 
was a hit and the party games were a treat.  A huge 
thank you to PTA who raised £491.50 

 

Attendance 
So far this year…… 

96% 
Last academic year’s attendance was 99% 

 

 
 

After speaking to parents at the coffee morning and 
children within school. The children have decided 
that they would prefer to get a class weekly award 
for attendance rather than an individual certificate. 
The class with the highest attendance each week will 
be announced in celebration assembly.  

 
 

A huge thank you to our families and 
children for showing resilience and 

endurance when they can! 
  

Courageous Advocates 

We have supported Alopecia UK several times in school with our fundraising. However, this is an example of how 
the children from All Saints' use their voices and share what they have learnt to continue this support outside 
school. Some of the children in Year 5 decided to walk 20 miles in September to support Alopecia K. They raised 
over £1000.  Well done children, you are shining your light for others. 



 

 

 

 
 
 

The Department for Education (DfE) has launched a free online tool intended to provide parents with 
information and advice about  how they can support their children to help keep them safe online. 

The website, Parent Info, features content on topics such as talking to children about sex and 
relationships, online safety, cyber-bullying, body image and self-harm, and will be updated regularly. 

 

Please find the link to our updated Online Safety Policy below 

https://www.allsaintsschoolhalifax.co.uk/information/school-policies 

We will be sharing our acceptable use agreement with children and families after the holidays. 

 
 
 
 

https://www.gov.uk/government/news/hundreds-of-schools-sign-up-for-first-ever-national-safety-tool
http://parentinfo.org/
https://www.allsaintsschoolhalifax.co.uk/information/school-policies


Spellings 
 

There will no longer be a weekly spelling test in school each week.  
We want our teaching and learning of spellings to be a positive experience and we feel by no longer doing 
a test this will support the learning process. We teach spellings in a variety of ways within school e.g. 
during lessons, explicitly, handwriting, phonics etc. 
We will still send spellings home to practise as we know when a parent works directly with their child there 
is greater impact on learning (Education Endowment Fund – Parental Engagement).  
Our teachers will continue to monitor progress in spelling within the work children do in class.  

 

 

Corona Virus Symptoms During the Holidays  
 

If your child tests positive in the holidays, please contact NHS 
Test and Trace and they will direct you for a confirmatory PCR 
test and go through contact tracing with you. Please also send 
an email to admin@allsaints.calderdale.sch.uk 
 
 

 

PLEASE NOTE WE RETURN TO SCHOOL Monday 1st November 2021 
 

 
 
 



If you would like to find out more about school development at All 
Saints’, this will be our topic at our Parent Coffee morning on Thursday 

4th November following morning drop-off. 

 
 

SCHOOL UNIFORM LIST 
 

• Grey trousers, skirt or shorts 
• White shirt/blouse or polo shirt with school logo 
• Red sweatshirt, jumper or cardigan with school logo 
• During summer months a red gingham dress may be 

worn 
• Suitable school shoes (which can be easily fastened 

for Reception class children) 
• Gym kit – Red polo shirt, navy shorts; black pumps; 

drawstring bag. 
• Outdoor (preferably waterproof) coat, wellington 

boots etc 
• Jewellery is not permitted in school. Sleepers or 

small studs may be worn in pierced ears except on 
PE days, when they must be removed by the parent. 
The School does not accept responsibility for any 
lost or broken items. 

• Hair accessories – Small bows/clips/bobbles may be 
worn in red, black or white 

Class Newsletter 
 

Don’t forget to check out your child’s class 
newsletter on their class page on the website along 

with lots of other fabulous things they have been 
doing in school. They are also attached below the 

newsletter. 
https://www.allsaintsschoolhalifax.co.uk/learning/y

ear-groups 
 

 

 

https://www.allsaintsschoolhalifax.co.uk/learning/year-groups
https://www.allsaintsschoolhalifax.co.uk/learning/year-groups


 
Please ensure that all clothing is clearly named, including 
shoes and pumps. 
 
Our recommended uniform supplier is TAG Embroidery in 
Sowerby Bridge, alternatively most supermarkets offer a 
good, affordable range of uniform items. 

 
 

Andrew Ibbetson at Tag Embroidery 
Phone 01422 883363  
Mobile 07976 218950  

 
Email andrew@tagembroidery.co.uk  
Website www.tagembroidery.co.uk 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Ofsted Parent View gives you the chance to tell 
Ofsted what you think of your child’s school 

 
 
Click here to share: 
https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/login?destination
=/give-your-views 

 

Commincation about learning 
 

Please download BOTH the Seesaw Class app and Seesaw Family app 
below to ensure you keep upto date with your childs learning. This is also the platform we use if your 

child should isolate. 

 
 

                                             Seasaw Family app                                                     Seasaw Class app  
                                      (learning in school will be shared here)                        (Remote learning will be shared here) 

 

 
 

https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/login?destination=/give-your-views
https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/login?destination=/give-your-views


 

Keep up to date with the latest news 

  

 

 

 

 

 

@allsaintsceschool                                                          Find in your app store 

 
 

Click in the QR code with your smart phone to take 
you straight there! 

 
 

 
Keeping Our Children Safe 

If you have any concerns If you have any concerns or worries about the safety or well-being of a child, do 
not hesitate to contact us. Email: admin@allsaints.calderdale.sch.uk 

 

 
 

 

mailto:admin@allsaints.calderdale.sch.uk


Please see some of the wonderful things we have 

been doing below. 
 

This can also be found on the year group page on the website. 

https://www.allsaintsschoolhalifax.co.uk/learning/year-groups 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.allsaintsschoolhalifax.co.uk/learning/year-groups


 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


